SAFE CHILD POLICY

Children are always welcome in the Knoxville Public Library, We care about the safety
and well being of our young patrons. While library staff is always working to create a safe
environment for all, it is necessary for parents and caregivers to do their part to insure that their
children are safe.

Children aged 7 or under must be accompanied by an adult. The library cannot assume
responsibility for the safety of young children.

The physical make-up of the building makes it impossible to see patrons at all times.
This is especially true of small children who may suffer an injury or may leave the public areas if
left unattended. Adults must keep children with them whether upstairs or down. Library staff is
not licensed to perform child care, and should not be placed in the position of supervising
children who are too young to be left unattended.

Children aged 8 and over may be left unattended at the discretion of a responsible adult.
If the adult feels it is unsafe for the child to leave the building without adult supervision, the child
should not be in the library unattended.

Children may be left alone for a period of time deemed necessary to research an
assignment, complete a homework task, attend a library program, or for a period of time to select
books and read in the library. Children will be expected to display appropriate behavior,
conducive to maintaining a peaceful atmosphere in the building for ali patrons. The child will be
asked to leave the premises if proper behavior is not maintained.

Children must know how to reach an adult in case of an emergency, and both child and
adult should be aware of library hours. Library staff cannot be responsible for children lefi at the
library after hours. Parents and caregivers, not library staff, are responsible for the actions and

safety of children visiting the library.
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